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Memo
TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent
FROM: Sarah Smith#%
DATE: February 13,'2019
RE: Kentucky Center for School Safety, Safe School Assessment Survey

The Kentucky Center of School Safety provides Safe School Assessments free of
charge for all districts in Kentucky. Bullitt County Public Schools has chosen two
schools to participate, Freedom Elementary School and Hebron Middle School.
This assessment is provided at no cost to the school; it consists of a school visit by
a team of professionals as well as participation in perceptual surveys for students,
parents and teachers. The perceptual survey is administered before the school
visit, which is scheduled for March 28, 2019. Perceptual surveys are administered
to students, staff and parents and can be done online or via paper. Postage to return
the perceptual surveys will be paid by the budget of the Safe and Drug Free
Schools if needed. This survey and school visit is advisory only; its intent is to
provide school officials with assistance in making their already-safe school even
safer.

Bullitt County Public Schools has participated for many years in these
assessments. The report from this assessment provides the District with valuable
information to improve the climate and culture of our schools; this data is often
used in presentations, grant applications, and improvement plans. I request that the
Board approve the administration of this survey and school visit.

cc: Becky Sexton, Assistant Superintendent .
Ruth Esterle, Director of Pupil Personnel/ Student Services 22
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